DUNCAN, B.C.
6041 Hyacinth Pl., Duncan, BC VOL 3Y8 Tel: (250) 748-3973

E-mail: cmfest2@shaw.ca
Website: www,cowichanmusicfestival.com

RECEIVED

NOV 03 2023
DISTRICT OF NORTH COWICHAN

October 30, 2023

Corp. of the Dist. Of North Cowichan
PO Box 278
Duncan, BC V9L 3X4

Dear Council Members:

The Cowichan Music Festival would like to thank The Corporation of the District of North
Cowichan for your donation last year of $200 for The Cowichan Music Festival Scholarship
awarded to the Most Outstanding Senior in Piano Classes. We would be very grateful if you
would consider continuing your award(s). The awards are a very important part of the Festival
and create a special challenge for excellence on the part of the participants.

Please forward your cheque to: Cowichan Music Festival, c/o Mrs. Delores Wagg,
6041 Hyacinth P1., Duncan, BC V9L 3Y8 by February 1, 2024

Or by etransfer to: cmfest2@shaw.ca

Please be reminded that we will not require you to be available to present your award at the gala
or concerts. The section chairs will present their appropriate awards. By doing this we will have
time to include more performances during each concert. Concert dates and times will be on our
website (address above), if you wish to attend.

Thank you again for your generous support in the past, we truly appreciate it.
Sincerely,
COWICHAN MUSIC FESTIVAL COMMITTEE
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Delores Wagg,
Corresponding Secretary



